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I am writing to strongly support HB3336. Thank you for this opportunity to testify. It is 

vital that the transmission capacity of Oregon’s power grid be  expanded to meet our 

power needs, and this bill facilitates that goal by requiring utilities to deploy cost-

effective technologies to existing infrastructure. I strongly urge you to support HB 

3336 and the dash-2 amendments to help move Oregon toward achieving our energy 

efficiency goals. Thank you.  


